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OMPP directs PathWays MCEs to waive claim timely 
filing requirements until Dec. 31, 2024 
The Indiana Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA) and Office of 

Medicaid Policy and Planning (OMPP) are directing managed care entities 

(MCEs) for the Indiana PathWays for Aging (PathWays) program to waive 

timely filing requirements until Dec. 31, 2024. This affects only claims 

submitted for PathWays members.  

PathWays providers can submit or resubmit any outstanding claims without 

timely filing requirements causing claim denials. All other claim submission 

requirements apply. The timely filing waiver ends Dec. 31, 2024. 

If you have questions about this publication, please contact Customer Assistance at 800-457-4584. 
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